
MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER
APRIL 2025

Important Dates Hello Everyone!
As we enter the final month of our
winter programming, we want to take
a moment to thank each and every one
of you for being a part of our skating
season this year!  It has been a fantastic
season, and we are so proud of the
dedication, hard work, and progress of
all our skaters.  
We are thrilled to share that our recent
Star 6 to Gold Assessment Day was a
great success - congratulations to all
who were successful.  Looking ahead,
we wish our skaters who are
competing at the upcoming Victoria
Day competition the very best of luck.  
Thank you again for making this season
such a success - we couldn’t do it
without our incredible skaters, families
and volunteers.  We look forward to
finishing the season strong and
celebrating together in May at our
AGM and Awards celebration! 
  
See you at the rink! 

PENINSULA FIGURE SKATING GLUB

web: https://peninsulafigureskatingclub.uplifterinc.com
email:  info@peninsulafigureskatingclub.com

  
April  13 - VI Region AGM
in Nanaimo at 12:30pm
April 17 - Last day of
skating at Panorama for
the winter season  
May 2-3 - Skate Canada
BC/YT Section AGM
Weekend & Awards
Evening 
May 9 - PFSC AGM and
Awards night at 6pm at
the Saanich Fairgrounds
May 16-18 - Super Series
Victoria Day
Competition in Surrey
May 24 - Skate Canada
Ice Summit (AGM)

https://peninsulafigureskatingclub.uplifterinc.com/


Important Reminders
Rink Boards 
We currently have space for new rink
board advertising and are actively
looking for new businesses or
individuals to sponsor.  If you know of
anyone who is interested, or are willing
to approach some businesses please
email the club for a sponsorship letter.
Thank you! Sponsorships are yearly and
will be pro-rated throughout the year. 

Consignment 
We have a good selection of skating
items for sale by way of consignment
including reasonably priced skates,
dresses, leggings, gear and guards.  
Please email the
info@peninsulafigureskatingclub.com
for more information.  

Current Fundraisers 
Club T-Shirts: Every skating member
will receive a club t-shirt this year!
Please ensure you have filled out the
form with your size so we can get the
correct fit for everyone.  Please submit
your response by April 4 , 2025.th

April Skating Sessions:  All remaining
skating sessions will be held on Arena
B.  There are some schedule
adjustments, so please review the
updated schedule carefully.  

AGM & Awards Night:  Mark your
calendars!  Our Annual General Meeting
and Awards Night will take place on
May 9  at 6:00p.m. at the Saanich
Fairgrounds.  We look forward to
celebrating the season with you! 

th

Executive Nominations:  Interested in
joining the club’s executive team?
Nomination packages are now available
and must be submitted by April 11.  If
you have any questions, or did not
receive the email with nomination
information, please contact
info@peninsulafigureskatingclub.com.  



  Skater 
  

  Assessment 
  

Kilian Star 6B -European Waltz 
Star 6C - Fourteenstep 

Claire Star 6C - Fourteenstep 

Deanna Star 7C - American Waltz 

Sarah Star 5B - Dance Elements 

Sophia Star 5B - Dance Elements 

Evelyn Star 5B- Dance Elements 

Kaylie Star 2 - Freeskate Program 

Skater Showcase
Congratulations to all of our skaters who recently passed an assessment.  Great job! 
 


